
 

 

Dear Student,  

 

We are now in the process of determining appointment times for first-year students to choose 

housing. Appointment times will begin Monday, May 22 and will be offered in the order in which you 

initially registered for housing and paid the $35 fee. Check your UGA email May 18 for an update!  

 

You will have the opportunity to search for roommates and set up roommate groups in The Dawg 

House until 11:59 p.m. EST on May 21. I also encourage you to research halls and rates 

at housing.uga.edu—make sure you have a plan (and a backup plan!) when it’s your turn to choose 

housing. I also invite you to check out our New Student Hub, where you’ll find lots of helpful 

information and a timeline of the assignments process.  

 

Please contact us if you have any questions, we are here to help!  

 

Sincerely,  

Kim Felker  

Student Affairs Specialist I  

University of Georgia  

housing@uga.edu  

706-542-1421  

 


